
ATTENTION SENIORS 

 

Mid-year (semester) grades will be sent out 

automatically to every school to which you have applied.  

These grades will be sent no later than MONDAY, 

FEBRUARY 13, 2017. 

 

Due to the overwhelming amount of mid-year 

transcripts being received by colleges at this time, 

please allow 4-6 weeks for college admissions offices to 

receive and process your mid-year grades. 

 

 You do not need to complete an additional 

transcript request form. 

 Only mid-year (semester) grades appear on mid-

year transcripts. 

 Marking period grades are not included on mid-

year transcripts.   

 Updated GPA’s appear on the transcript. 

 Please remember to keep your grades up!! 

 


